
Greetings from Gill
and The Branch Exec

(Feb 2022)

• This is our third Branch Newsletter to update you about what has happened 
recently and what is planned over the next few months

• Firstly thanks to Sue Godden for her work as the Branch Secretary and welcome 
to Ruth Bailey as our new Branch Secretary

• What we have done

• 20th January 2022 – Listening Event for Independent and Social Care Sector. With thanks 
to Jeremy Benton – Co-Chair of Independent Sector Health and Social Care Joint 
Partnership Board

• 25th January 2022 – Quiz Evening

• Pending events

• 10th February 2022 – Coffee morning – chance to chat

• 10th March 2022 – Tea Afternoon with History of Nursing focus –
come and join us. Special guests with a Nursing Heritage display from 
the RCN Library and Heritage Centre

• 7th April 2022 – Learning Event – theme of hidden disabilities and 
Branch Meeting

• 12th May 2022 – Join us to celebrate International Nurses Day. We are 
doing a park crawl (parks to be confirmed). Please let us know if you 
are celebrating at your work place

• 6th October 2022 – Learning Event and Branch AGM

Introducing the New Branch Exec from Feb 2022:-

Gill Tanner - Branch Chair (works in A&E EDGH) 
gill.tanner@reps.rcn.org.uk

Ruth Bailey – Branch Secretary (works as an Advanced Nurse 
Practitioner, Sexual Health HavensHealth Peacehaven)
Twitter @RuthRGNBrighton

Anthea Richardson – Branch Treasurer (currently working as a 
vaccinator – temp register nurse)

Jacqui Post – Branch non-exec member (works in 
OPD, Conquest)

Nick Donald – Branch Comms Officer (works as dermatology 
nurse specialist ESHT)

Amanda Dessouki-Harman – Branch non-exec member (works 
in Theatres, Conquest)

Antonia Berelson – Branch non-exec member (works in Sexual 
Health, Avenue House, ESHT)


